
     ACCESSIBILITY TAC 
 
 The TAC convened at 2:00 on December 5, 2005.  A quorum was present and 
discussion followed on a number of issues.  Ila Jones made a presentation regarding the 
relationship between the State Education Outreach Council and the Commission’s 
objectives with respect to education.  The TAC received a legal report concerning the 
scope of the TAC’s authority to develop a checklist to help ensure better code 
compliance.  A presentation will be made at the next meeting outlining the process for 
obtaining binding interpretations.  The TAC discussed the possible need for additional 
courses directed toward specific target audiences, e.g. landscape architecture, toilet 
rooms, plumbing, etc.  The group concluded that further discussion on code 
harmonization should be postponed until the Department of Justice is closer to approving 
the next edition of ADAAG.  The agenda was set for the following meeting and the 
meeting adjourned at 4:30 P.M. 


